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Autumn Colors 

 
View from East Rock                                                                                       Courtesy of Jamie Dumaine-Russell 
 
Welcome to autumn in New England. If you have time between class and studying, the East 
Rock hike is lovely at this time of year. October also means fall break is almost here! As always, 
feel free to email me at yale.bakerhall@gmail.com with any questions, comments, or concerns. 



 

 

THIS MONTH’S 
IMPORTANT INFO 
 
(1) Quiet hours are from 10 pm to 8 am every day. 

Courtesy hours are 24/7. Please be respectful 
of your fellow residents. Remember, the walls 
are thin. 
 

 
 
(2) Yale University is a no-smoking campus. Thank 

you for following the smoking policy! 
 

(3) Submit a Facilities Request at facilities.yale.edu 
for any problems with your room. By 
submitting a request, you give permission for a 
worker to enter your room. 

 
(4) Please remove your clothes from the laundry 

machines within 20 min of the end of the cycle. 
Please wait 20 min before you take out another 
resident’s laundry from the machine. 

 

 
 

(5) The Housing Guest Policy limits guests to 3-
days, 2-nights stays occasionally. Please obtain 
Housing and your roommate’s permission for 
your guest’s stay. 

 
(6) The garbage and recycling bins are located in 

the end stairwells on the second and third 
floors. Yale uses a single-stream recycling 
system, so please place all your recyclables in 
the blue bins. 

 

 
(7) In addition to Xfinity, we also have access to 

YaleFlix (https://yaleflix.housing.yale.edu). 
Housing will take monthly requests for most 
movies. Your login information was emailed to 
you at the beginning of the semester.  

 

 
 
(8) The ping pong and foosball tables are now 

located in the basement. Please be mindful of 
noise levels and do not use the tables when 
there are events in the lobby/first floor. 
 

 
 

(9) A community vacuum is available outside room 
214. Please return it when you are done. A 
second vacuum will arrive soon. 

 
(10) A printer is available for use in room 133B. 

Please email the law school’s IT helpdesk at 
law.help@yale.edu about errors and paper and 
ink refills. In case the rooms are locked after 
midnight, there is also a printer on the 4th 
floor (gym wing). 

 
(11) Join the Baker GroupMe: 

https://groupme.com/join_group/53230385/U
a3VhJa1 

 
 

 
 



 

 

THIS MONTH’S 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
(1) Office hours are every Wednesday @ 8 pm in 

room 204. Stop by if you have any questions, 
want to chat, or just to pick up some snacks. 
 

 
 

(2) Escape New Haven on Thursday, October 10 @ 
6 pm. Can you escape from a locked room 
within 60 minutes? Come test your puzzle-
solving skills and teamwork! Tickets are $5 per 
person. 
 

 
 
(3) Fall Break is October 11-14 for the law school. 

 

 
 

(4) Winter Wear Weekend at the Swap Room on 
Saturday, Oct. 12 from 7-9 am (morning) and 
Sunday, Oct. 13 from 7-9 pm (evening). Stop by 
for coats, snow boots, scarves, hats, gloves and 
more.  

 
 

(5) World Series Dinner tentatively scheduled for 
Friday, October 25 (Game 3). More details 
later. 

 
 
(6) Lyman Orchards Trip on Saturday, October 26.  

Pick some apples and try the corn maze! There 
will also be apple cider and apple cider 
doughnuts. Sign-ups will be sent around soon. 
 

 
 
(7) Halloween on Thursday, October 31. I will have 

chocolate and candy on Wednesday. 

 


